
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package
Date: Friday, 28 February 2020 11:38:41 AM

 
 

   

Sent: Tuesday, 25 February 2020 7:24 AM
To: PPO Engagement <engagement@ppo.nsw.gov.au>; 

Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package
 
 
 

 
 

Sent: Thursday, 20 February 2020 9:46 PM
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox 
Subject: Webform submission from: Western Sydney Aerotropolis Planning Package
 

 
Submitted on Thu, 20/02/2020 - 21:46
Submitted by: Anonymous
Submitted values are:
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission
First Name: 
Last Name: 
Name Withheld: Yes
Email: 
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Bringelly 2556
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file]
Submission: I am a resident of Kelvin Park Drive, Bringelly and would like to express my concerns
with the zoning and future purchase of land that is not affected by the 100 year flood. We
purchased our property 6 years ago to live on a small hobby farm. This has changed quickly since
the announcement of the airport. I do not agree if any of the land in the Kelvin Park Drive area is
rezoned to recreational/environmental that it is left in private ownership for my green space. We
did not purchase these properties for this purpose and this will make them extremely hard to
sell. Please do not do this to private land owners that have families and this is the only large
asset they own. This is our future and our children’s. Rossmore Grange is already a large green
space that has not been looked at as keep environmentally. Please consider the small land
owner. Regards 

URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/western-sydney-aerotropolis-
planning-package
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